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 שבת שלום
 

Friday 3 November 2017 

Shabbat 15 Cheshvan 5778 

 

ShabbatUK 

Sidra: Vayera 

SUNDAY 5 NOVEMBER - 4.00PM 

BALFOUR DECLARATION CENTENARY TALK 

 
The Balfour Declaration was the 

result of a confluence of remarkable 

trends and events. These came 

together for a brief period to create 

the conditions for this unique 

Declaration. Some of the causes 

were long in the making; other 

conditions appeared just before the 

declaration and disappeared soon afterwards. 

 
Jeremy Mindell will show how the impact of Jewish, British and other 

influences played out to create the birth certificate for the Jewish return to 

Zion.  Tea will follow the talk.  £7.50 per person.   

______________________________________________________________________ 

TUESDAY 7 NOVEMBER 

MONTHLY AJR MEETING : 2.00PM 

 
At this month’s AJR meeting, the guest speaker will be Svetlana-Ruti who 

will be talking about “Growing up in the Soviet Union”.  Everyone is 

welcome.   

_______________________________________________________________________ 

TUESDAY 14 NOVEMBER : 2.30PM 
MITZVAH DAY AT  

EALING SYNAGOGUE 

 
For Mitzvah Day, Ealing Synagogue will be 

hosting residents and carers of St David’s 

home and Chestnut Lodge for tea in the 

Neil Shestopal Hall.  Please join us in 

welcoming them all.  For some of them, it is 

the one of the few occasions that they are able to get out and meet new 

people and your support would be greatly appreciated. 
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Reading the Haftarah  
If you would like to read 

Haftarah to mark a special 

event or just to make your 

personal contribution to the 

service, please contact Brian 

Robinson, who will be delighted 
to help with any preparation or 

revision.   

Sponsoring an Event  

 
If you are celebrating a Simcha 

commemorat ing a  fami ly 

Yahrzeit, or just 

feel ing generous, 

p l ea s e  c ons i d er 

sponsoring a Shabbat 

morning Kiddush, 

Seudah or Sunday morning 

breakfast.  Contact Joan 

Michaels: 020 8579 4261. 

Israeli Dancing! 

 
Tuesday evenings, 

8.00 pm at Ealing 

United Synagogue, 

Gr an ge  Road .  

Sunday mornings, 10.30 am at 

Ealing Liberal Synagogue, Lynton 

Avenue.  All welcome.  Nominal 

charge of £1.00. 

AJR—Meets the 1st Tuesday in 

every month at 2.00 pm.  

Contact Leslie Sommer: 020 

8993 7574. 

In the event of a bereavement, in 
the first instance please contact the 

Burial Office : 020 8950 7767. 

Rabbi Hershi Vogel: 07970 829758  
Brian Robinson: 020 8567 6558 

TIMES OF SERVICES 

Friday 3 November  

Shabbat begins 4.15 pm 

Mincha/Kabbalat  

Shabbat 

4.15 pm 

Shabbat 4 November  

Shacharit 9.30 am 

Shabbat ends 5.17 pm 

Sunday 5 November 

Shacharit 8.40 am 

Friday 10 November 

Shabbat begins 4.04 pm 

Mincha/Kabbalat  

Shabbat 

4.00 pm 

http://www.rabbisacks.org
mailto:office@ealingsynagogue.org.uk
mailto:esnewsletter@btinternet.com
http://www.ealingsynagogue.org.uk


 

 

EALING FOODBANK 

 
Collections for the Ealing Foodbank are also requested in support 

of Mitzvah Day.  Items requested are: tinned fruit, long life sponge 

puddings, individual Christmas puddings, pickles, staple 

condiments, salt, pepper, gravy granules and stock cubes.  Please 

bring your items to the synagogue on Tuesdays and Thursdays, 

when the synagogue is open, our Mitzvah Day, Tuesday 14 

November, or on Sunday 19 November if you are coming to the Supper Quiz.  The items will be 

delivered to the Food Bank on Monday 20 November.  Thank you for your support.  

___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

SUNDAY 19 NOVEMBER 

EALING SYNAGOGUE SUPPER QUIZ 

 
Come and join us for a fun evening!  Tables of 10.  Reservations and 

payment must be made in advance.  £22.50 per person.  Cheques to be 

made payable to “United Synagogue”.  RSVP to Marianne Temple by 

Tuesday 14 November. 

___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

THE NEW EALING REVIEW MAGAZINE 

ROSH HASHANAH 

 
We hope you all enjoyed reading this year’s edition of “The New Ealing Review” over 

the Yom Tovim. 

 
For those of you who received the magazine, the accompanying letter requested a 

donation towards the magazine.  Your contribution would be gratefully received to 

cover the costs of printing and postage.   

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

“RAGS” and “FIDDLER ON THE ROOF” 

 
Last week, students of the London College of Music, University of 

West London, visited Ealing Synagogue to gain some inside 

knowledge about Jewish customs.  Basil Mann, Michael Mars, Ella 

Marks, Stephen Hirst and Brian and Judith Robinson answered 

their many questions and the students gave an impromptu 

performance of “The Sabbath Prayer” from “Fiddler on the Roof”.  

Click on the link below: (it is a bit of dodgy recording):  
https://www.dropbox.com/s/gt3bfedasr1kikg/Sabbath%

20Prayer.mp4?dl=0. 
Tickets for “Rags” and “Fiddler on the Roof” with these very 

talented students are now available.  Go to: http://

www.uwl.ac.uk/academic-schools/music/london-college-

music-live for dates of the shows in December. 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

MUSIC FOR JEWISH LITURGIES 

 
Michael Mars is putting together a brass ensemble for Jewish popular and 

Chazanut music.  If anyone has any sheet music for Jewish liturgies, please 

contact Michael by email: michael_mars@msn.com. 

 

https://www.dropbox.com/s/gt3bfedasr1kikg/Sabbath%20Prayer.mp4?dl=0
https://www.dropbox.com/s/gt3bfedasr1kikg/Sabbath%20Prayer.mp4?dl=0
http://www.uwl.ac.uk/academic-schools/music/london-college-music-live
http://www.uwl.ac.uk/academic-schools/music/london-college-music-live
http://www.uwl.ac.uk/academic-schools/music/london-college-music-live
https://www.uwlsu.com/events/ba-musical-theatre-fiddler-on-the-roof#.Wfd-jVu0PIU
https://www.uwlsu.com/events/ba-musical-theatre-rags#.Wfd-Mlu0PIU


 

 



 

 

JEWISH TREASURES OF THE ASHMOLEAN 

A book has just been published called "The Jewish Journey" by Rebecca Abrams, which 

features 22 objects from the Ashmolean Museum collection, spanning 4,000 years. 

 
Rebecca Abrams is conducting a tour through the galleries to find out how Jewish life 

evolved from pre-Biblical times to the present day. 

 
The tour is free and no booking is required.  It takes place on Thursday 9 November 

from 2.30pm - 3.30pm, meeting at Gallery 21 at the Ashmolean Museum. 

 

There are regular trains from Ealing Broadway station to Oxford station. 

 

Oxford station is about a 10 minute walk from the Ashmolean Museum  

. 

Alternatively, if you prefer to drive, the Park and Ride is very convenient. 

See the links below for more information on the exhibition and travel directions. 

http://www.ashmolean.org/event/jewish-treasures-ashmolean 

http://www.ashmolean.org/jewish-journey 

http://www.ashmolean.org/directions-station 

http://www.ashmolean.org/event/jewish-treasures-ashmolean
http://www.ashmolean.org/jewish-journey
http://www.ashmolean.org/directions-station


 

 

The Ahmadiyya Muslim Women’s 

Association Middlesex is an auxiliary 

organisation providing women a structure 

to train, develop, and enhance their 

religious and academic knowledge. The aim 

of their women’s community is to raise 

awareness amongst women of their 

important status and their great 

responsibilities in the religious organisation, 

while focussing on their duties towards 

mankind as well as their contributions to 

the society in which they live and raise the 

future generation.  

 
The key aim of the community in current 

turbulent times is to stand up against 

extremism and promote peace bearing this 

in mind they will be holding an interfaith 

event on Sunday 12th November 2017 

specifically for the Jewish and Muslim 

community. The Ahmadiyya Muslim 

Association members have a wonderful 

relationship with members of the Jewish 

communities in Israel and we would like to 

develop strong community links here too.  

The theme of their interfaith event is 

“Women of Faith Standing Together.” 

 

The event is specifically for women from 

the Jewish and Muslim communities to have 

the opportunity to discuss, spend more 

time with each other and gain more 

knowledge about each other’s teachings to 

promote peace on earth which is a great 

need at this time in the world.   

 
All are welcome, young and old. Both 

Kosher and Halal refreshments will be 

provided.  

 
Our common aim is to promote peace and 

harmony and community cohesiveness, I 

hope you find what we're trying to do here 

exciting we're all pretty excited and looking 

forward to meeting you all.  

  

We look forward to your earliest reply. 

  

Kind regards. 
Mrs Lubna Ahmad  

Regional Secretary for Information and 

Communications, Ahmadiyya Muslim 

Women’s Association (Middlesex) 

middxmuslimwomen@gmail.com  

mailto:middxmuslimwomen@gmail.com


 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

London’s new cult comedy night hits JW3 for a Jewish Comedy Festival special. 

Got appundecitis?  Want a shamash-ing night! Don't just shtick to what you know- 
it's  Pundemonium! at Chanukah!  

Pundemonium! is a hilarious game show full of punishing linguistic challenges by Rachel Mars 
and Daniel Pitt, designed to put the panel's wordy faculties to the test. 

Join us for competitive wordplay in this groan-off with guest pundits drawn from London’s finest 
wordsmiths. You're going to gelt a fine line up including performers, comedians, poets, writers and -

of course- a Guest Dad, competing alongside members of the public. 

Pundemonium has sold out every show to date so please book early - you do-nut want to miss 
this!  It's going to be a whole latke fun. 

Interested in competing? Email: pundemoniumlive@gmail.com in advance to sign up, putting ‘JW3’ 
in the subject line. 

Follow @PundemoniumLIVE on Twitter or Facebook for updates. 

https://www.jw3.org.uk/event/pundemonium#.Wfi5P1u0PIV 

 

 

PUNDEMONIUM 

Saturday 9 December 

JW3  :  8.45PM 

mailto:pundemoniumlive@gmail.com
https://www.jw3.org.uk/event/pundemonium#.Wfi5P1u0PIV

